New London Country Club

Waterford, Connecticut

Est. 1925
I would like to personally welcome you to The New London Country Club.  My name is Patty Cleary and I am President of the Women’s Association.  If there is anything that I can do to make your membership at the NLCC a more positive experience, please feel free to give me or one of the other officers or chair people a call.  Our numbers can be found in the handbook that will be distributed to you.  Also, there is a sheet in the Ladies Locker Room listing all the officers, our phone numbers and our e-mail addresses.
Ladies Day games and tournaments are played on Tuesday, with the exception of two-day tournaments.  The schedule is listed in the golf calendar. To participate, you need to be a member of the Women’s Association.  You can do this by either filling out a form and turning it into either the Pro Shop or the business office.  We have three levels of play, competitive, non-competitive and working women.  Competitive players play eighteen holes,  participate in the games and compete for prizes. Non-competitive players do not compete for prizes and can decide to play as many holes as they desire.  The working women category was established to enable women who are not able to play on Tuesdays to still compete for prizes by playing on holidays or weekends.  If you are interested in this category, I can send the guidelines to you.

Sign up sheets for Ladies Day are posted in the breezeway outside of the Ladies’ Locker room.  You must sign up by the prior Saturday to play in the following Tuesday’s game.  Sign up sheets for Tournament play are also posted in the breezeway outside of the Ladies Locker room. This is always a good place to look to see what is going on at NLCC.
On Wednesday Evening at 5:00 is the Ladies Social. Women meet to play 9 holes of golf in a more relaxed environment.  This is open to all female members of NLCC.

Once a month during the season, we have a Jack and Jill Day.  This is open to mixed foursomes playing a shotgun format.  You can either sign up as a foursome or sign up as a team and be matched with another couple.  Sign up sheets for Jack and Jill Day are found in the breezeway.

Lockers are available in the Ladies Locker room.  Check in the Pro Shop to find out which lockers are available.

Last year we initiated a mentoring program.  Susan Schmidtknecht is the chairperson of the mentoring program.  If you are interested in either learning more about it, or would like to participate, contact Susan or myself.
Kathy Vannini and Pat Norton are the co-chairs of the Non-Competitive players and the Wednesday Ladies’ Social.  You can contact them for information.

The Women’s Association section of The Hole Truth Newsletter always has information on upcoming events and general information. So be sure to check there to see what is going on.
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